
New Bedford Police Seek The
Public’s Help to Find Local
Resident
POSTED: City of New Bedford Police Department on Facebook
makes the following request:

“Hello, this young man hasn’t returned home and his family is
very concerned. He was last seen in the area of Madeira Ave.
earlier this evening wearing a black Nike hat, black hoodie,
and brown pants.”

If you see him, please call us at 508-991-6350

https://www.newbedfordguide.com/new-bedford-police-seek-the-publics-help-to-find-local-resident/2023/05/05
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/new-bedford-police-seek-the-publics-help-to-find-local-resident/2023/05/05
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/new-bedford-police-seek-the-publics-help-to-find-local-resident/2023/05/05

